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Registration for Spring Opens Soon!  
Be the First in Line to make next year at Kean the best yet!

We’re Thankful that you’re part of the Kean Family 

Hello to all our KEANetwork Partners and Students!  This is just a quick reminder 
that Priority Registration begins on October 31st and continues up until classes 

start on January 16th.  It’s a college fact that registering early guarantees you get 
the classes you need and saves you from the stress of finding a schedule at the last 

minute.  Just follow this link for all the Registration Deadlines and Instructions -   
https://www.kean.edu/offices/registrars-office/registration-information

And remember KEANetwork students, once you’re registered, reach out to us at 
keanetwork@kean.edu so we can make sure your Tuition Discount is added for 

the Spring.  Best of luck with everything and we’ll see you all back here next year!

Exciting New Events this November!
Kean has an exciting November planned, both on and off campus.  Here are 
just a few of the ways you can connect with all Kean has to offer.

First, Kean will be participating in two Conventions in Atlantic City 
this November.  On the 9th and the 10th we’ll be part of the annual 
NJEA Convention at the AC Convention Center.  Then, we’ll turn around 
and come right back for the famous NJLM Convention the following week 
from the 14th to the 16th.  If you happen to attend either one, make sure 
to stop by the Kean booth for a “KEANetwork Student” special gift!

Second, we’d like to introduce some of the new additions to our 
Kean Leadership Team.  Several Deans have started a Kean recently and 
their enthusiasm about the direction Kean’s taking is inspiring.  Lean more 
about them here - Meet the Deans 

And, finally, we’d like to connect you with all the amazing things 
happening on campus this month.  Like the Ghost Tours or Kid Friendly 
events at the historic Liberty Hall Museum - https://libertyhall.kean.edu/   
Or all the shows, concerts, sporting events, and exhibitions that Kean 
students attend every day.  There’s always more to see at Kean.  Just follow 
the link to be a part of it - https://www.kean.edu/events

Every year at this time we all gather together and give thanks for what we have and 
what’s come to us in the year gone by.  This year, everyone here at the 

KEANetwork is thankful for you - our KEANetwork Partners and Students.   The 
KEANetwork allows us to build even stronger bonds with all the businesses and 

organizations that are part of the Network, creating educational partnerships that 
will last.  And for our students, what started off as a discount becomes a life 

changing legacy as they can proudly call themselves Kean University Alumni.  From 
everyone here at the KEANetwork  https://www.kean.edu/network and all the 

members Career Services https://www.kean.edu/career-services we want to wish 
you the best of luck and we hope you have a great Thanksgiving holiday.
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